
 
 
City of Boston 
Mayor Michelle Wu 
Public Facilities 

 
 
 

To: Alex Geourntas, City Clerk, Boston City Hall 
 
From: Susan Phillipson   
 Project Manager  
 Public Facilities Department 

 
Project: Horace Mann Relocation Project #7234 
Re: Public Meeting Notice – Horace Mann & Warren Prescott Schools 

Date: February 26, 2024 

The Public Facilities Department and Boston Public Schools will be presenting the 
Construction Progress update for the Horace Mann & Warren Prescott Schools on: 

 
Thursday, February 29, 2024 7:15 to 8:15 pm.  
 
The meeting will be held virtually via Zoom. 
 

  Please use the hyperlink below to connect via Zoom: 
 
  Charlestown Community Link: https://k12-bostonpublicschools.zoom.us/j/84103736088 
 

 
 
Susan Phillipson  
Project Manager II 
City of Boston 
Public Facilities Department 
 
 
2 Center Plaza Suite 7 | BOSTON, MA 02118 | BOSTON.GOV 

https://k12-bostonpublicschools.zoom.us/j/84103736088
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